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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-5114         0026 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Brockton PD requests BT access.

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD at the sallyport wih prisoner.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner refused BT. Brockton PD clear.

25-5117         0038 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] PLYMOUTH ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a Hit and Run MVA in the town of   
Bridgewater. Call transferred to Bridgewater via PSAP.

25-5116         0044 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-00:44:17  Clrd-00:47:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-5121         0541 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-05:41:46                 Arvd-05:42:02  Clrd-06:33:48
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-05:41:58                 Arvd-05:55:58  Clrd-06:01:47
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-05:44:45  Clrd-06:33:51
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports her son,whom she reported as   
missing from the Town of Weymouth yesterday,just called her   
allegedly from the above address.

         Narrative:      
224 reports party is at the location and appears ok. Advised   
mother is enroute with a 2 minute ETA.

         Narrative:      
IP has been released to his mother and are on their way to   
Weymouth PD.

         Narrative:      
J2 unable to locate IP in NCIC (M068361450). Contacted   
Weymouth PD. They are having the same issue. WPD will   
address the problem. No further action required by J2.

25-5122         0822 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:25:11                 Arvd-08:30:14  Clrd-08:30:18
         Narrative:      

Sig-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - North door.   
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25-5123         0930 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1097] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:32:20                 Arvd-09:32:21  Clrd-09:32:22
         Narrative:      

224 reports MV parked on the grass in the area.   

         Narrative:      
Parties out walking dog. Check out ok - were advised not to   
park on the grass.   

25-5124         0933 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:36:03                 Arvd-09:36:03  Clrd-09:43:09
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting PD for MV lockout.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.   

25-5128         1505 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 04/27/2025 1820
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:17:27                 Arvd-18:17:29  Clrd-18:18:46
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting to speak with an officer regarding access   
to former residence to retrieve property.   

         Narrative:      
Party stated that she's lived at the attached residence for   
10 years but has had a disagreement with the property owner   
who has now changed the locks and will not allow C.P. to   
retrieve personal belongings.   

         Narrative:      
222 called party. CP stated no issue at this time.   

25-5130         1613 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/27/2025 1716
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:15:28                 Arvd-16:15:35  Clrd-16:53:47
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:15:33                 Arvd-16:15:34  Clrd-16:29:25
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:30:10  Enrt-16:30:15                 Clrd-16:30:44
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:36:37                 Arvd-16:36:57  Clrd-17:15:44
         Narrative:      

Officers out at WBYAA fields.

25-5131         1629 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:32:35                 Arvd-16:32:37  Clrd-16:36:31
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 zone 6 entrance. No response from key holder.   

         Narrative:      
No audible alarm sounding, building appears secure at this   
time.
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25-5132         1646 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting dead animal close to the   
road.   

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.   

25-5134         1722 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:25:48                 Arvd-17:25:50  Clrd-17:46:40
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:28:08                 Arvd-17:28:10  Clrd-17:46:36
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:28:48                 Arvd-17:28:49  Clrd-17:46:38
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting 2 vehicle MVA.   

         Narrative:      
224 requesting FD. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Raleighs on route.   

         Narrative:      
Raleighs on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Two transported to Good Sam. Report to follow.

25-5133         1723 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:23:45  Clrd-17:25:25
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:27:13                                Clrd-17:27:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for fail to yield.

25-5135         1729 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting 2 vehicle MVA near her house.   
911 caller involved in accident called during this call.   

25-5136         1919 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:19:36  Clrd-19:22:09
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   4
  Dispatch Log  From: 04/27/2025  Thru: 05/03/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 05/05/2025

25-5137         1944 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:44:05  Clrd-19:45:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for handsfree violation.

25-5138         1949 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:50:45  Enrt-19:51:04  Arvd-19:52:56  Clrd-19:56:01
         Narrative:      

911 hangup. Not anwsering multiple attempts to call back.   

         Narrative:      
224 checked the area, parking lot vacant at this time.   
Unable to locate.

25-5139         2005 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:05:00  Clrd-20:10:30
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:06:12  Enrt-20:06:14                 Clrd-20:10:29
         Narrative:      

Party advised of registration issue. Warning for marked lane   
violation.   

25-5140         2030 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:30:27  Clrd-20:32:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-5141         2040 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [EAS] N CENTRAL ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller from East Bridgewater near West   
Bridgewater line found a dog. Contacted East and West   
Bridgewater to see if anyone is looking for it. Dog is   
described as a german shepard type dog with yellow coat and   
black face.

25-5142         2101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/27/2025 2117
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-21:01:00  Clrd-21:13:24
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:02:40                 Arvd-21:02:41  Clrd-21:12:20
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:12:56                 Arvd-21:12:58  Clrd-21:13:26
         Narrative:      

MV Stop. Party advised on registration issue. Warning   
issued.
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25-5143         2227 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1225] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Erratic operator reporting three vehicles going at a high   
rate of speed on Route 24. Transfered to State Police.   

For Date: 04/28/2025  -  Monday   

25-5151         0606 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:06:17  Clrd-06:12:09
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-5152         0620 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:20:49  Clrd-06:22:31
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-5153         0631 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:31:47  Clrd-06:40:03
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5154         0649 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:52:33                 Arvd-06:56:13  Clrd-07:29:52
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-06:58:49                 Arvd-07:03:42  Clrd-07:29:51
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a red SUV parked in the roadway and it   
appears no one is inside of the vehicle. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
226 requesting NIL. May's Towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
May's removed vehicle from roadway.   

25-5156         0856 911 HANGUP Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/28/2025 0905
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:56:51                 Arvd-09:01:43  Clrd-09:05:25
         Narrative:      

E-911 hangup call. No answer on call back.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and no emergencies present.
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25-5161         1054 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:55:04                 Arvd-10:55:07  Clrd-11:18:09
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:55:26                 Arvd-10:57:22  Clrd-11:18:06
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
A-1 towing en route.

25-5162         1102 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up tow release. OIC spoke with   
registered owner of the vehicle. Owner stated it was okay   
for her guardian to pick up tow release. Release given.

25-5164         1207 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 699] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:09:53                 Arvd-12:09:55  Clrd-12:09:57
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:09:59                 Arvd-12:13:58  Clrd-13:10:42
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:10:13                 Arvd-12:14:25  Clrd-13:06:57
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller from the above business stating a driver has   
drove into the building.

         Narrative:      
FD notified an en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for photographs.

25-5165         1231 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby to pick up tow release. Release issued.

25-5166         1256 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up tow release. Release given for   
property return only.

25-5167         1322 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby to pick up tow release. Tow only given.

25-5174         1421 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 406] MATFIELD ST
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                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:23:20                 Arvd-14:25:48  Clrd-14:47:25
         Narrative:      

Multiple E-911 calls reporting of a brush fire at the above   
location. Caller stated the fire got out of control and is   
now spreading to his neighbors bushes. FD notified and en   
route.

25-5177         1526 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby to pick up police report. Report given.

25-5179         1614 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:15:05                 Arvd-16:28:39  Clrd-16:35:25
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting hit and run mva that occured earlier   
in the day.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-5180         1617 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:19:14                 Arvd-16:25:38  Clrd-16:41:57
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states 2 car mva. No PI. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-5183         1724 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a mc driving erratic, passing vehicles and   
went through red light in the center of town. Caller states   
vehicle headed into Bridgewater. Info passed onto   
Bridgewater PD.

25-5184         1735 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/28/2025 1755
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:36:33                 Arvd-17:47:45  Clrd-17:55:19
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting mva in parking lot of above address.   
Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow. Paperwork exchanged.

25-5186         1812 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/28/2025 1814
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:13:42                                Clrd-18:14:41
         Narrative:      
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E-911 caller reporting debris in the roadway and thinks it   
could cause an accident. Cruiser dispatched.

25-5188         2039 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/28/2025 2044
  Location/Address:    [WEG 712] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:40:39                 Arvd-20:41:34  Clrd-20:44:37
         Narrative:      

Walk in party is the owner of above business and is   
requesting WBFD assist him in unlocking his business. WBFD   
notified. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Door opened by FD.

25-5189         2109 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:09:22  Clrd-21:11:33
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-5190         2116 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:16:49  Clrd-21:20:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

25-5191         2125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:25:12  Clrd-21:26:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front license plate.

25-5192         2131 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:31:40                 Arvd-21:31:42  Clrd-21:33:52
         Narrative:      

225 states he struck a raccoon and there is no damage to the   
cruiser. Raccoon is deceased in the roadway. DPW notified.

25-5193         2248 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/28/2025 2302
  Location/Address:    [BRI] MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:49:40                 Arvd-22:51:59  Clrd-23:01:46
         Narrative:      

225 checking residence in Bridgewater for vehicle involved   
in previous hit and run.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked parking lot and unable to locate vehicle.
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For Date: 04/29/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-5195         0008 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 881] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:12:08                 Arvd-00:18:16  Clrd-00:28:43
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle parked in front of her house with   
its hazards on and a person rang her door bell.  Individual   
is now walking to her neighbors houses.  Caller wanted an   
officer to check on the party.

         Narrative:      
222 located vehicle off the roadway, not posing a hazard.    
Phone call was made to vehicle owner, he stated he is   
calling AAA due to a flat tire.

25-5209         0538 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:44:27                 Arvd-05:50:19  Clrd-06:13:32
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-05:49:50  Enrt-05:49:51  Arvd-05:49:54  Clrd-06:13:31
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that she saw a person riding an electric   
bike in above area and when she pulled out of her driveway   
electric bike was on the ground and no person around.    
Caller believed this to be suspicious and is concerned   
individual might be prowling.

         Narrative:      
222 and 226 located bike but no individual.

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD contacted and reported no recent thefts of   
described bicycle.  Bicycle is a black and chrome electric   
bike with orange detailing.    

         Narrative:      
Bicycle will remain in the backyard of the above address   
until it can be transported to the station.

25-5210         0624 PROPERTY RETURNED Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [BRO] COUNTRY CLUB LN
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:28:18                 Arvd-06:41:01  Clrd-06:41:02
         Narrative:      

226 attempting to return property.

         Narrative:      
No answer at the door at this time.

25-5212         0857 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 04/29/2025 0959
  Location/Address:    [BRI] MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:58:59  Enrt-08:59:01  Arvd-09:37:50  Clrd-09:38:03
         Narrative:      

Officer conducting follow up from previous incident.   

         Narrative:      
Attached involved party identified.   

25-5215         0939 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 04/29/2025 1011
  Location/Address:    [WEG 944] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:41:35  Enrt-09:41:50  Arvd-09:44:51  Clrd-10:11:40
         Narrative:      

Attached calling party reporting 1 car MVA with no injuries.   

         Narrative:      
Involved attached party calling for private tow.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-5219         1050 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 873] PROGRESSIVE AVE
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:52:43  Enrt-10:55:18                 Clrd-11:00:32
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:54:58  Enrt-10:54:58  Arvd-10:58:10  Clrd-11:00:34
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her child is locked in her room.   

         Narrative:      
E911 caller reporting door is unlocked and daughter is   
safely reunited with mom.   

25-5221         1146 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:49:18  Enrt-11:49:21  Arvd-11:49:22  Clrd-11:54:00
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:03:07                 Arvd-12:03:14  Clrd-12:14:39
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:30:19  Enrt-12:30:50  Arvd-12:30:51  Clrd-12:31:41
         Narrative:      

Light traffic observed. 1 verbal warning for speeding.   

25-5222         1154 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:54:00  Clrd-12:03:07
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for speeding.   

25-5225         1257 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for copy of police log from   
past incident on 4/17. Copy issued.   

25-5231         1430 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 04/29/2025 1506
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:30:00  Clrd-15:01:46
         Narrative:      

Motor vehicle stop for revoked insurance. Proof of payment   
to insurance company verified by officer on scene.   

25-5233         1519 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:19:37  Clrd-15:24:31
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for marked lane violation.

25-5234         1620 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 452] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-16:22:16                 Arvd-16:47:43  Clrd-16:47:57
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a metal cylinder in the roadway has popped up   
out of place.   

         Narrative:      
Water gate was out of place. 226 was able to return to   
proper position and will follow up with water department on   
04/30/2025 to have it checked.   

25-5236         1739 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:43:59                 Arvd-17:47:39  Clrd-17:49:04
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a front bumper in the road way on Rt. 106   
near the 24 ramp.

         Narrative:      
Hazard has been removed. No identifying features found.   

25-5237         1817 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-18:19:33                 Arvd-18:27:38  Clrd-18:28:05
         Narrative:      

Caller reports man hole missing cover in the East-bound lane   
of Rt. 106 in the vicinity attached.   

         Narrative:      
Facing cover detached - has been restored. Will follow up   
with DPW 04/30/2025.   

25-5238         1932 ANIMAL CONTROL REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:19:04                 Arvd-21:19:06  Clrd-21:19:08
         Narrative:      

Fax received from Good Samaritan Hospital to report dog bite   
that occurred at the attached address by the business   
owner's dog.   

         Narrative:      
Incident occurred today, 04/29/2025.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-5240         2028 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to retrieve Employment Authorization ID.   

         Narrative:      
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Party filled out Property Return Form and was issued ID.   

For Date: 04/30/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-5242         0008 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/30/2025 0015
  Location/Address:    [WEG 196] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:12:43                 Arvd-00:13:07  Clrd-00:15:58
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he saw a white sedan illegally dumping in   
his dumpster at above location.  No other information given.

         Narrative:      
Caller reports vehicle has left in an unknown direction.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate vehicle, no identifiable items in the   
dumpster.

25-5247         0156 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:57:11  Clrd-01:57:18
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5248         0158 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:58:37  Clrd-02:01:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-5253         0640 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:40:33  Clrd-06:42:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for handsfree violation.

25-5255         0702 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/30/2025 0711
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:05:07                 Arvd-07:08:25  Clrd-07:11:33
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 office main door and motion activation at the   
attached location. Unit 222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-5257         0735 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST
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                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:35:35  Clrd-07:36:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for crosswalk violation.

25-5258         0738 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/30/2025 0753
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:39:07                 Arvd-07:39:08  Clrd-07:53:20
         Narrative:      

222 assisting at crosswalk per request of SRO.

25-5260         0808 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-08:08:33  Clrd-08:38:45
         Narrative:      

222 assisting at crosswalk.   

25-5263         0916 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report. Report   
given.

25-5264         0921 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:21:28  Clrd-09:22:51
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front license plate.

25-5268         1103 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:03:02  Clrd-11:07:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-5269         1125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Vehicle Towed    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:26:24                 Arvd-11:26:26  Clrd-11:56:15
         Narrative:      

NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mark's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
Marks towing on scene.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5272         1157 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:57:50  Clrd-12:22:29
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.

25-5273         1203 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 558] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:03:53  Clrd-12:07:03
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

25-5274         1216 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby to pick up accident report. Report   
given.

25-5281         1408 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:08:06  Clrd-14:12:47
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5282         1431 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:31:31  Clrd-14:40:51
         Narrative:      

Citation/warning issued for hands free violation.   

25-5283         1431 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:32:18                 Arvd-14:32:20  Clrd-14:44:05
         Narrative:      

OIC covering the above location for school crossing.

25-5285         1447 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:48:29                 Arvd-14:48:31  Clrd-14:49:12
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to be served an LTC suspension   
letter.

25-5286         1454 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:54:57  Clrd-15:22:30
         Narrative:      
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Assisting with crossing students at crosswalk.   

25-5287         1505 SHOPLIFTING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:06:23                 Arvd-15:08:09  Clrd-15:20:00
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller she witness a party shoplifting from the above   
location. CP states as the possible suspect was leaving the   
store all the alarms where going off and the party was   
trying to cover their license plate with a cart. CP did get   
license plate for the attached vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate operator. Business is denying prosecution   
at this time, they will advise if they like to.

25-5288         1522 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-15:22:56  Clrd-15:28:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding in school zone.   

25-5290         1539 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:39:10  Clrd-15:41:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light.

25-5292         1702 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:02:00  Clrd-17:10:28
         Narrative:      

Officer out at track meet.   

25-5294         1740 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 04/30/2025 1805
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1266] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-17:56:54  Enrt-17:56:56  Arvd-18:00:02  Clrd-18:05:58
         Narrative:      

Business line CP stated someone walking around knocking on   
doors. Party described as a thin female with a long red wig.   
Possibly driving a dark grey sedan with tinted windows.

         Narrative:      
Area checked, nothing showing at this time. Unit clear.

25-5296         1916 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party with an LTC and firearm question. Information   
taken to have officer follow up.
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25-5298         2125 ANIMAL CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-21:26:31                 Arvd-21:31:48  Clrd-21:44:18
         Narrative:      

Business line CP reporting a dog at their neighbors house   
outside crying tied on a short leash. Stated this happens   
often. Unsure on breed or who owner is.

         Narrative:      
Dog and all parties check out ok at this time.   

25-5299         2256 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:57:00  Enrt-22:57:02  Arvd-23:00:49  Clrd-23:50:06
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a vehicle in the parking lot of the   
attached location that has been in the parking lot running   
for several hours.   

         Narrative:      
Swansea Police contacted. No phone number listed for owner   
of vehicle. Officer is checking residence of vehicle owner.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Swansea unable to locate. Checked with   
current resident at vehicle owners last address and they   
stated she moved out in November. No contact information.   

         Narrative:      
Raleighs en route.   

         Narrative:      
Raleighs has the vehicle.   

For Date: 05/01/2025  -  Thursday   

25-5308         0623 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:24:09  Clrd-07:16:19
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warnings issued for speeding violations.

25-5310         0818 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Form given in   
hand.

25-5313         1058 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + HILLSIDE AVE
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:58:08  Clrd-11:04:05
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.   
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25-5315         1121 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 502] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:23:03  Enrt-11:23:05  Arvd-11:27:09  Clrd-11:37:47
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an officer regarding fireworks that   
have been being set off in their business parking lot.

         Narrative:      
RP states Wednesday and Thursday nights after a meeting at a   
neighboring business at approx. 2030-2130hrs a group of 20   
people hang out and light off fireworks. Party is requesting   
extra checks around those times.

25-5316         1143 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 05/01/2025 1218
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:44:10  Clrd-12:17:58
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-5317         1215 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:17:29  Enrt-12:17:31  Arvd-12:24:35  Clrd-12:50:50
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:18:04  Enrt-12:18:07  Arvd-12:24:00  Clrd-12:50:51
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting motor vehicle accident, unknown   
injuries, unknown airbags.

         Narrative:      
911 caller reports there is airbag deployment, FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested. May's and A-1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
224 transporting female party to Shaws headquarters starting   
miles - 78395.6

One operator transported by WBFD.

         Narrative:      
Ending miles 78397.9

25-5321         1345 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:46:45  Enrt-13:46:47  Arvd-13:49:20  Clrd-14:07:03
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a minor MVA, no airbags or   
injuries.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5323         1505 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
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                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:06:31  Enrt-15:06:33  Arvd-15:22:29  Clrd-15:23:25
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting assistance with a lock out.

         Narrative:      
Access gained.

25-5326         1701 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:58:00                 Arvd-17:00:55  Clrd-17:21:27
         Narrative:      

911 transfer from East Bridgewater. Caller reporting hit and   
run. Caller following vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
East Bridgewater notified, unit en route.

         Narrative:      
Minor damage. Information to be exchanged.

         Narrative:      
East Bridgewater took parties information. Units clear.   

25-5328         1748 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:49:11                 Arvd-17:49:12  Clrd-17:51:57
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-17:49:14                 Arvd-17:49:15  Clrd-17:51:58
         Narrative:      

Community policing at basketball game.   

25-5329         1851 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release,form given in hand.

25-5332         1905 K9 Request / Outside Agency Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 05/02/2025 0317
  Location/Address:    [BRI] SOUTH ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:12:57  Enrt-19:12:59  Arvd-19:17:05  Clrd-05/02/2025 @ 03:15:42
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:13:38                                Clrd-19:13:42
         Narrative:      

Assisting other agency with missing person.   

         Narrative:      
Unit cleared at this time.

25-5335         1954 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-19:54:57  Enrt-19:55:01  Arvd-20:01:02  Clrd-20:29:49
         Narrative:      

Walk in party that only speaks Portuguese. Portuguese   
speaking Officer is speaking with party regarding social   
media posts by his ex wife. Party advised of 209A/HBO   
rights. Report to follow.

25-5336         2001 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    [BRI] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:02:14                 Arvd-20:02:15  Clrd-23:38:32
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with SEMLEC call out.   

25-5338         2300 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-23:00:59                 Arvd-23:01:00  Clrd-23:11:20
         Narrative:      

226 assisting citizen with car trouble.   

         Narrative:      
Party able get vehicle running.   

25-5339         2316 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 515] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-23:16:01  Clrd-23:16:56
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.

25-5340         2341 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-23:45:22                 Arvd-23:45:24  Clrd-23:48:22
         Narrative:      

911 transfer from state police reporting at erratic   
operator. Named caller reported vehicle was swerving and   
marked lane violations.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate at this time.   

For Date: 05/02/2025  -  Friday   

25-5345         0313 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 05/02/2025 0328
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1219] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:15:34                 Arvd-03:19:11  Clrd-03:26:16
         Narrative:      

911 caller requested assistance with a vehicle lockout. Unit   
226 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle opened.

25-5346         0629 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 05/02/2025 0752
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:30:27  Clrd-07:34:27
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:42:06                 Arvd-07:42:08  Clrd-07:51:45
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:51:49                 Arvd-07:51:51  Clrd-07:51:58
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.
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25-5356         1133 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:33:01  Clrd-11:42:26
         Narrative:      

Citation/warning issued for hands free violation.   

25-5369         1400 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:00:01                 Arvd-14:00:02  Clrd-15:30:00
         Narrative:      

Officer out for PCO Follow-up.

25-5363         1437 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/02/2025 1511
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:38:03                 Arvd-14:41:28  Clrd-15:11:44
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a minor motor vehicle crash at this location.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-5364         1514 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:14:26                 Arvd-15:14:27  Clrd-15:17:41
         Narrative:      

Party in station to report a MVA that occurred on   
04/26/2025.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised and provided with MVA report procedures.   

25-5365         1604 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for LTC renewal.   

         Narrative:      
Receipt issued.   

25-5367         1615 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:16:19                 Arvd-16:16:20  Clrd-16:26:57
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby with questions on LTC renewal.   

25-5368         1627 MOTOR VEHICLE REPO Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Repossession notice received for attached vehicle.   

25-5370         1653 ROAD RAGE CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:58:58                 Arvd-16:58:59  Clrd-17:04:09
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting road rage incident. Vehicle was   
reported to be speeding and passing cars. C.P. states the   
operator made several threats, passed him over the double   
yellow line and brake checked him.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was last seen pulling into Dunkin Donuts parking   
lot. C.P. described operator as white male with sunglasses   
and mullet.   

         Narrative:      
226 was able to make contact with the vehicle, operator was   
advised and checks out OK.   

25-5371         1717 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:20:20  Clrd-17:59:37
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth soccer.

25-5372         1746 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [BRI] MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:48:08                 Arvd-17:49:04  Clrd-18:05:01
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:05:10                 Arvd-18:05:12  Clrd-18:14:26
         Narrative:      

225 out on hit and run follow up.   

         Narrative:      
BCI requested. Charlie building, parking spot 402. Request   
to image rear passenger door for report.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.   

25-5373         1813 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:14:03  Clrd-18:38:32
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:46:43                 Arvd-18:48:34  Clrd-19:48:30
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth baseball.

25-5375         1917 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:20:53                 Arvd-19:21:38  Clrd-19:37:50
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports hit and run in the vicinity. Vehicle was   
described as a black Nissan Altima or Maxima, tinted windows   
with black male operator. Vehicle was last seen heading   
north on West St.
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25-5376         1934 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:35:34                 Arvd-19:38:34  Clrd-21:14:16
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:35:37                 Arvd-19:38:03  Clrd-21:06:06
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:37:54                 Arvd-19:38:04  Clrd-21:17:41
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:36:01                 Arvd-20:36:02  Clrd-20:45:54
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls received for single car MVA vs. pole in   
the vicinity attached.   

         Narrative:      
Caller states operator is out of the vehicle and walking   
around. Pole is broken.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid requested ASAP.   

         Narrative:      
BCI requested.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid notified and en-route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Property damage reported to 446 Walnut

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Water department requested on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Water dept notified.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD notified of street closures.   

         Narrative:      
5 barriers out on W. Chestnut, 3 on Walnut.   

         Narrative:      
Property damage reported at 450 Walnut Street. Lines pulled   
from residence.   

         Narrative:      
0343 - Detail Officer requests NIL. Marks Towing notified   
and en route.

         Narrative:      
0433 - Marks Towing has the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Detail Officer reports Walnut St has been reopened.

         Narrative:      
0721 - Detail officers clear. Brockton PD notified roads are   
open.
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25-5377         2027 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to report lost wallet at WBHS track at   
approximately 19:00 today.   

25-5378         2128 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:29:41  Clrd-21:59:33
         Narrative:      

226 out at WBHS soccer game.

For Date: 05/03/2025  -  Saturday   

25-5385         0150 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + FRIEND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-01:50:52  Clrd-01:52:26
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for tail light violation.

25-5386         0204 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:04:39  Clrd-02:06:35
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-5387         0210 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:10:39  Clrd-02:12:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-5389         0330 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1424] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:32:08  Enrt-03:32:31  Arvd-03:35:55  Clrd-03:49:42
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:50:04                                Clrd-03:50:12
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:50:29  Clrd-03:50:35
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Residential Burglar alarm activation   
from the Basement zone.

         Narrative:      
222 has checked the property with the homeowner. All appears   
secure.
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25-5390         0350 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:50:00  Clrd-04:04:22
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-04:03:55  Clrd-04:04:32
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-04:04:39  Clrd-04:04:44
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for the Expired Registration.

25-5392         0633 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:33:10  Clrd-06:35:59
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired registration.

25-5393         0732 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:34:02                 Arvd-07:37:56  Clrd-07:41:12
         Narrative:      

Business Line caller reports an older male party,dressed in   
khaki,walking at roadside,carrying a rifle.

         Narrative:      
222 reports party has been hunting. Checks ok

25-5394         0858 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-08:58:45  Clrd-09:01:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-5395         0923 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:23:53  Clrd-09:29:15
         Narrative:      

Operator is an employee at the attached dealership and   
provided proper paperwork. Warning issued.

25-5396         0946 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-09:46:30  Enrt-09:46:33  Arvd-09:47:25  Clrd-09:52:06
         Narrative:      

Attached calling party reporting DMV.   

25-5400         1143 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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Attached party's into the station for tow release. Release   
issued.   

25-5401         1147 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 05/03/2025 1219
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:47:24  Clrd-12:11:40
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:10:03                 Arvd-12:10:05  Clrd-12:11:38
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator has vehicle. All units clear.   

25-5403         1212 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:14:01  Enrt-12:14:03  Arvd-12:16:04  Clrd-12:40:26
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:17:34                 Arvd-12:18:49  Clrd-12:19:25
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:40:30                 Arvd-12:40:36  Clrd-12:46:11
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA. Strong language barrier.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Raleigh's en route.   

         Narrative:      
One party transported to Brockton Hospital. NIL requested.   

25-5406         1547 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:51:29  Enrt-15:52:02  Arvd-15:52:05  Clrd-16:09:34
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA. No injuries.

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave scene on own power. Report to   
follow.

25-5408         1737 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:39:13                 Arvd-17:39:14  Clrd-18:11:11
         Narrative:      

224 onsighted disabled motorcycle. Another vehicle out   
assisting. Party has tow en route.

25-5409         1826 ASSIST CITIZEN Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:27:14                 Arvd-18:27:16  Clrd-18:34:11
         Narrative:      

226 flagged down by party who pulled over after actively   
choking. Party requesting evaluation by FD. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Party evaluated by FD. Patient refusal.
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25-5410         1847 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:49:22  Enrt-18:49:24  Arvd-18:50:32  Clrd-19:26:15
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:51:08                 Arvd-18:51:09  Clrd-19:08:46
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting visibly intoxicated customer.   
Involved party currently sitting in his vehicle in the   
parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Male party in protective custody at this time.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
FD contacted for evaluation.

         Narrative:      
Male party in station at this time.

         Narrative:      
Business is allowing vehicle to remain in the parking lot   
for the time being.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted/cancelled.

         Narrative:      
Male party evaluated by FD.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan hospital.

25-5411         1918 FRAUD IMPERSONATION REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:18:40                 Arvd-19:18:41  Clrd-20:09:04
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to an officer in regards   
to a family member committing identity fraud.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-5412         2030 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [SOE] INDIAN COVE WAY
         Narrative:      

911 hangup. Upon callback, caller states no emergency.   
Transferred to Easton PSAP for verify.

25-5414         2121 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:22:44                 Arvd-21:22:46  Clrd-21:32:47
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:22:48                 Arvd-21:22:49  Clrd-21:47:54
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:32:49                 Arvd-21:32:50  Clrd-21:47:55
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ showroom rear motion.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  27
  Dispatch Log  From: 04/27/2025  Thru: 05/03/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 05/05/2025

         Narrative:      
All appears clear.

25-5415         2202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:02:38  Clrd-22:05:20
         Narrative:      

Owner showing suspended license status.
Different operator.

25-5416         2216 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:17:22                 Arvd-22:17:24  Clrd-23:02:42
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:18:02                 Arvd-22:18:03  Clrd-23:29:31
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:34:29                 Arvd-22:34:31  Clrd-22:44:12
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:40:33                 Arvd-22:40:35  Clrd-23:07:39
         Narrative:      

225 attempted to stop MV for speeding. Vehicle failed to   
stop resulting in a MVA.

         Narrative:      
BCI en route.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Male party in booking.

         Narrative:      
Neg Q5.

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene of crash.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station for mugs/prints.

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted. Set personal recog.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle.

         Narrative:      
0003 - Bail Clerk Davis in Station.

         Narrative:      
0017 - Prisoner released.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-172-AR
            Arrest:    DAROSA, JAYC        
           Address:    285 PLAIN ST Apt. #105   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    25
           Charges:    STOP FOR POLICE, FAIL
                       NEGLIGENT OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION
                       SPEEDING RATE OF SPEED EXCEEDING POSTED LIMIT
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                       UNINSURED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       REGISTRATION REVOKED, OP MV WITH
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE

25-5417         2227 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator. Transferred to   
Brockton PD via PSAP.

25-5418         2301 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:02:46  Enrt-23:02:56  Arvd-23:03:31  Clrd-23:15:03
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:02:52  Enrt-23:02:54  Arvd-23:03:42  Clrd-23:07:19
         Narrative:      

E911 ACN call.

         Narrative:      
225 and 226 checked surrounding areas. Nothing showing.

         Narrative:      
226 located a phone in the roadway actively sending out the   
ACN. Attempting to locate owner.

         Narrative:      
226 able to return phone to owner. No MVA occurred. All   
parties checks okay.

25-5420         2323 ERRATIC OPERATION Unfounded    
    Call Closed By:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty 05/03/2025 2343
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:27:52  Enrt-23:27:55  Arvd-23:32:45  Clrd-23:43:04
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting black sedan speeding recklessly.

         Narrative:      
229 checked surrounding areas. Nothing showing.


